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Last Day for Receiving Green Waste at the Chester Landfill

The Plumas County Department of Public Works - Solid Waste Division
announces that the Chester Landfill will be closing for the winter season.

The last day for receiving green waste at the Chester Landfill will be Saturday,
November 4, 2017.

Green waste receiving at the Chester Landfill will re-open in the spring of 2018.



